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The November meetings of the London Central Lions Club will be held at 6:30 pm on November 26th at Trinity 
Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street, London and at a special gathering at 7:00 pm on November 16th at the St. 
Thomas Lions 85th anniversary celebration at 225 Chestnut Street, St. Thomas 

Calendar of Events 
Nov. 4  LCLC Board of Directors Meeting — 7:00 pm — London Public Library 3200 Wonderland S. 
Nov. 12  LCLC Regular Club Meeting — CANCELLED— attending St. Thomas Lions anniversary instead 
Nov. 16  LCLC at St. Thomas Lions 85th Anniversary— 7-9pm— St. Thomas Seniors Centre, 225 Chestnut 
Street, St. Thomas— Roast Beef Dinner $20, cash bar, guest speaker 
Nov. 20,21,22   LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire on Wonderland Rd, London 
Nov. 26  LCLC Regular Club Meeting and new member induction— 6:30 pm — Trinity Lutheran Church 
Nov. 26,27,28,29 LCLC BBQ at Canadian Tire on Wonderland Rd, London 
Nov. 30             District Cabinet Meeting— Chatham 
Dec. 2                LCLC Board of Directors Meeting - 7:00 pm - London Public Library 3200 Wonderland Rd S. 
Dec. 10              LCLC Christmas Dinner at Trissa’s Restaurant 

The London Central Lions Club meets at 6:30pm on the 2nd and 4th Thursdays at the Trinity Lutheran Church 746 Colborne Street.  
President Lion Grant Brown 681-4539 — Secretary Lion Christine Aben Morrison 681-0450 — Bulletin Editor Lion Pat Nolan  472-6436  
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       Board Meeting Notes — November 4, 2015 
The following business was conducted at the London Central Lions Board Meeting on Wednesday Nov 4, 2015 
Motion: LCLC donate $250.00 to the Blind Bowlers (carried) 
Motion: LCLC donate $200.00 to the Westmount Branch of the London Public Library for their reading program 
(carried) 
Motion: LCLC donate $200.00 to Effective Speaking (carried) 
Motion: That LCLC purchase a commemorative gavel for the St. Thomas Lions Club 85th anniversary (carried)  
Motion: That Lion Don McDougall be reinstated as a member of LCLC as of July 1, 2015 (carried) 
 
We have three more prospective new members and plans are under way to have them inducted into the club. 
 
Lion Lee-Anne has had multiple meetings with the bank to revise signing authority on the accounts.  Thanks Lee-
Anne for all your time getting this revised. 
 
Discussed the possibility of working with the Lionesses to sell draw tickets in order to raise money for both 
clubs.  Lion Walt to contact the Lionesses to see if they are interested. 
 
Salvation Army Kettle Drive: People are still needed for the 5-8 pm shift on December 5th and 12th.  Please con-
tact Lion Grant if  you can help. 
 
Lion Wayne reports that our partnership with Cyzzle Cycle is working out well and we expect to receive $200.00 
or more from them shortly.  Thanks Wayne for your continued work on this beneficial partnership. 
 
BBQ Fundraising:  We have extended our BBQ season at the Canadian Tire store on Wonderland Rd until the end 
of November with the addition of the following days: 
November 20th (Friday), 21st, 22nd, 26th (Thursday), 27th (Friday), 28th, and 29th. 
The hours for the shifts have been changed and are from 10:00 am till 2 pm , and 2 pm to 6 pm. 
We need volunteers to fill a number of shifts.  If you can help please contact Lion Doug R to sign up. 
Lets try to make our last fundraising event of the year a big success. 
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Under 1st Vice President Jim Balicsak                         
Foundation & Finance     Grant B.*, Lee-Anne L., Dennis R.,  
Constitution & By-Laws  Ron L.*, Doug R  
Fight for Sight                       Jim B, Pat N, Brian N, Stu R, Tony A, Jason C, Ed B. 
BBQs    Doug R.*,  
Easter Bunnies   Jim L.,   
Social Media                             Joanne L.*, Tricia L., Christine M.,  Jason C. 
Health & Welfare                      Jim L. 

 
Under 2nd Vice President Walt Grieve 
Attendance                            Lee-Anne L.*, Joanne L., Gord K.,                                                 
Visually Impaired Bowling      Doug S.* 
Phone Committee                  Lucille T.*, Kimberly S. 
Bulletin                                   Pat N.*, Bill T. 
Programmes                          Doug W., Bob L ., Catherine D..          
Bike Sales                              Wayne M.*, Doug S., Christine M. 
Dog Walk                                Jim L, Lee-Anne L, Catherine D, Joanne L, Tricia  L                      
New Projects/Inter Club Visits  Tricia L., Pat N., Jason C., Lee-Anne L.  

 

Under 3rd Vice President Jason Cheese 
Safety Village                         Rick L.*, Bill Mc., Gord K.,  
           Lee-Anne L.  
Lions Memorial                       Greg M.*, Catherine D., Sandy L. 
Greeters                                 Joanne L.* 
Membership                           Walt G., Joanne L., Tricia L., Jason C. 
Sick and Visiting                    Doug S.*, Bob L.* , Roy K. 
Lioness Liason                       Bob L., Bill T. 
St. Joseph Hospital Liaison    Ed. B.*, Brian N. 
Western Fair                   Grant B., Ron L. 
Fanshawe Club Liaison          Sandy L.*, Joanne L., Jason C.   * chairperson 

 
                                                
 
 

London Central’s Committees 2015-2016 
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Poinsettia Fundraiser 

The London Central Lioness Club is having a Poinsettia 
fundraiser.  There are a number of different colors available 
including red, white, marble, red glitter, and northern lights.  
In addition there are Christmas planters, Christmas center-

pieces, door swags, and outdoor greens arrangements.  
Please contact Lioness Arla Walsh by November 26th if you 

are interested in ordering. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

—————————————————————————— 

Lions Memorial 
 

On Sunday October 18th, 2015 Reverend Frank Mantz 
lead a memorial service to honour recently departed 

Lions and Lioness. 
 

——————————————————-- 

LCIF News 

Save Sight! Promote 

Cornea Donation 

.

Lions Eye Bank Week (December 6-12) is 
an ideal opportunity for Lions to promote the 
importance of cornea donation to save sight. 
Increased awareness leads to more tissue 
donations, which helps eye banks give the 
gift of sight to even more men, women and 
children each year. Contact an eye bank 
near you to explore volunteer opportunities. 
For more information, visit the Lions Eye 
Bank Week page.  
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